
Scott & Susan Spaeth 
Owners 

1508 N. CTY HWY F 

Birchwood, WI 54817 
{715) 354-3505 

SUPPER CLUB 

October 31, 2012 

Mr. Steven Greene 
Globe Midwest/Adjusters International 
25800 Northwestern Hwy. 
Suite 885 
Southfield, Ml 48075 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

This letter is to thank you and your associates for all of your help in securing us a fair and timely 
insurance settlement following our restaurant fire on June 3, 2012. In an hour's time, we 
watched our livelihood literally go up in smoke. The stress a situation such as this puts on a 
person (and in our case a married couple) is something one cannot be prepared for. We 
realized early on that we could not deal with this claim on our own and knew we·needed either 
an attorney or a public adjuster. We are so happy that you contacted us and that we chose to 
enlist your services. 

Craig Becker did an outstanding job for us. We were very impressed by the professionalism and 
more importantly.the compassion shown ta us by him as well as other members of your team 
we dealt with. 

We have no doubt that without your services, we would have settled for much less than we 
were entitled to. We hope that we are never in need of your services again but in the unlikely 
event that we are, we will not hesitate to contact you. 

Sincerely, 

~ 71'J.L,£dv. 
Susan M. Spaeth - u· 




